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June Newsletter 
June has been an incredibly busy month with lots of enrichment opportunities for the pupils in each 

year group. 

Healthy Lifestyles Week. 

The children have all benefitted from spending the whole of this week looking at healthy lifestyles. 

Each class has been on a visit or welcomed visitors into their classroom. We have visited Scotsman’s 

Flash and Haigh Hall High Ropes. The children in Reception and Years 1 and 2 worked with Fairy  

Forest Schools on our field. The children have participated in a range of different sports and our Key 

Stage 2  children have worked with the Self Esteem Team. In addition to this the children have    

focused on healthy eating and have explored customs from another culture. 



Year 6 at Liverpool Cathedral 

On the 11th June we took our Year 6 children to the 

leavers service at the Cathedral. All schools from 

the Liverpool Diocese are invited to this event. The 

children followed the story of Moses through       

drama and contributed their own prayers for their 

hopes for the future and everything they are  

thankful for. 

Sports. 

We have continued to participate in different 

sports events. Some of the children in Year 6 

took part in a rounders tournament. Our Key 

Stage 1 children went to the Leigh School 

Games. Reception demonstrated their        

fantastic cheerleading and Years 1 and 2 did 

athletics and fencing. 

Sports Day and Summer Fair. 

We had a fantastic sports day on Friday 22nd June. 

We were incredibly proud of all the children’s 

efforts and supportive attitudes. Our PTA summer 

fair was held after sports day. This had an amazing 

variety of games and activities and raised a      

massive £950. Well done and thank you to all 

members of our PTA. 

 

Arts Project. 

All the schools in Golborne and Lowton took 

parts in an arts festival.  5 members of our 

choir performed 2 songs. Well done to Lily 

for her solo. Also the whole of Year 5 pro-

duced a fantastic piece of ceramic art which 

was on display at Golborne High School. 

The School of Military  

The School of Military have completed their 

work with the children in Year 5. We have 

been impressed with the improvements in 

the children’s team work and co-operation 

skills. The culmination of all their work was a 

Passing Out Parade on the 13th June. 

The School of Military will be holding their 

summer camps here in the school holidays. 

Check  their website for details. 

Diary Dates 

3rd July at 2.30 pm— Choir performance for parents in the school hall. 

Year 6 Joseph production—11th July at 2pm, 12th July at 5.00pm. Tickets available soon. 

17th July at 9am—Year 6 leavers assembly  in church.  17th July at 5pm—Year 6 leavers party. 

18th July—school finishes for the summer. 


